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Donna Barnes Promoted to Information Technology Director 

Kent County, Del. – Kent County Levy Court is pleased to announce that after a thorough 

interview process, Donna Barnes has been selected as our new Information Technology Director. 

Donna has been serving as the Interim IT Director since July, and her leadership, expertise, and 

dedication have made a significant impact on our IT operations during this time. 

Donna's extensive experience within our organization, combined with her strong understanding 

of our systems and goals, made her the ideal candidate for this role. Her exemplary performance 

as Interim IT Director has demonstrated her capability to lead the IT Department with 

excellence, and we are confident that she will continue to do so. 

In her new role as IT Director, Donna will oversee all IT functions, ensuring that our 

technological infrastructure supports our mission and strategic goals. Her vision and commitment 

to innovation will be key in driving our IT initiative forward. 

We are excited about the future of our IT Department under Donna's leadership and look forward 

to the continued growth and success she will bring to our team. 
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